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To Whom It May Concern: 

 

I am writing to you to please keep voting by mail in Oregon. It is a safe system that 

serves the Oregonian residents. As an older person with health issues and who has 

problems standing anytime over a minute, I really appreciate that I can continue my 

civic duty and not compromise my health. I am sure this is true for other people as 

they get older. We want to vote but would we be able to if we had to leave our homes 

and stand in lines? And, this also applies to people who are so busy with two jobs or 

families or... Voting by mail is one of the things that keeps Oregon proud. Do not let 

the naysayers or the fear mongers after their own negative agenda take away a 

system that efficaciously serves our state and residents. 

 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

 

Yasmin Ramahi 


